
Central America, and the Caribbean 

A General Rate Increase (GRI) from the East Coast of South America* to North America, Central 

America and the Caribbean** is coming up. This GRI will be applicable to all cargo transported in dry 

and reefer containers from October 1, 2024, and will be valid until further notice. 

 

The details for this increase are listed below: 

• USD 1000 per container 

For your reference, the geographical scope for this increase is explained below: 

From *East Coast of South America: Brazil, Argentina, Uruguay and Paraguay 

To **North America: US, Canada, Mexico 

To **Central America and Caribbean:  List of countries  

If you require more information related to Ocean Tariff rates, please visit the tariff section of our 

website. As an alternative, please contact our customer service team at your location who will guide 

you based on your individual situation. 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/content/dam/website/downloads/pdf/TMLE-02282024.pdf
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/online-business/quotation/tariffs/ocean-tariff.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

